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TOWER 1 

TRASH CHUTE REPLACEMENT 
 

The chute will be closed for maintenance repairs 

until March 31st. 

   

Floors 12th – 37th  

TOWER 1 
will be affected. 

 

During this period trash should be taken to the  

trash room on each affected floor in  

TIED GARBAGE BAGS. 

 

Please NO LOOSE TRASH. 

 

The trash chutes on floors 6th to 11th will still be 

open for use.  

 
We apologize for any inconvenience and thank you for your cooperation. 

AOAO Waikiki Banyan Admin 


